
                                                                                                  

         August, 2021 

Dear Soon-To-Be Third Graders: 

 I hope you are having a wonderful summer and I can’t wait 
to hear all about your summer adventures on our first day 
together!  

An extraordinary school year is just around the corner. I 
am thrilled and excited to be your third grade teacher!  We are 
going to learn so many new and exciting things together.  

I am looking forward to working with each of you this 
year! Can’t wait to see you in Room 23! 

 

    Hugs and Smiles, 

    Mrs. Horowitz 

   
 

 


